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To: City Commission 

From: City Administrator Dustin Dassinger 

Date: 3/13/25 

Subject: Planning and Zoning Board Appointment 

Commissioners,  

On 03/12/2025, a committee consisting of City Planner Natalie Birchak, Community Development 

Director Joshua Skluzacek, Commissioner Jason Fridrich and myself met to interview two interested 

candidates for the Planning and Zoning Board.    

The Committee selected Mathew Rothstein.  

I am recommending Mr. Rothstein’s appointment to the Planning and Zoning Board. 

 

Thank You, 

 

Dustin Dassinger 

City Administrator 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


